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¶ FTE enrollment decreased by 
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¶ Female enrollment (92,355) remains substantially higher than male enrollment (66,328) in 

Summer 2022. However, female enrollment decreased by 3.1 percent from Summer 2021 
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The trends in summer headcount and FTE enrollment the last ten years are shown below. 

 

 
 
I will be pleased to answer any questions about the report. 

 

Attachment 

 

cc: Board of Regents  

 Presidents (email)           

Chancellor’s Cabinet and System Office Staff (email) 

Chief Academic Officers (email) 

Chief Student Affairs Officers (email) 

Registrars (email) 

 Directors of Admissions (email) 

 Directors of Institutional Research (email) 


